
                                                             BA-PHALABORWA MUNICIPALITY 

 

INVITATION TO REGISTER AS A MEMBER OF THE MUNICIPAL IDP REPRESENTATIVES FORUM FOR THE 

2017/18 FINANCIAL YEAR 

 
In terms of Section 16 of the Municipal Systems Act, municipalities must develop a culture of community 
participation. Ba-Phalaborwa Municipality will be starting the review of its Integrated Development Plan. 
 
All stakeholders are invited to register their particulars to the Municipality in order for them to 
participate in the IDP Process. Stakeholders such as: 
 

 Non-Governmental Organisations (NGO’s) 

 Community Based Organisations (CBO’s) 

 Women, Disabled and Youth Organisations 

 Traditional Healers 

 Rates Payers Associations 

 Sector Departments 

 LED (Farms Associations, Taxi Associations, SMME’s, Mining Houses, business Associations) 

 And other Interest Groups 
 
 
Stakeholders are required to submit their particulars on or before 30 August 2017 
 
All correspondences may be directed to:  
Ms MI Moakamela 
Municipal Manager 
Corner Nelson Mandela Road & Selati Road 
Civic Centre 
Phalaborwa 
1390 

 

Enquiries:  

M Chueu at 015 780 6873. Email: chueum@ba-palaborwa.gov.za 

ME Malesa at 015 780 6882. Email: malesam@ba-phalaborwa.gov.za  
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